
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

9/13/2021 

Picture Day – School pictures will be 
taken THIS Wednesday, 9/15.  We are 
using a new company this year for 
pictures, TSS Photography.  Information 
is being emailed directly to you so 
PLEASE CHECK YOUR EMAIL!!  All 
students will have their picture taken. 

 
Grandparents’ Day - Next Friday, 
September 24th, Emmaus is celebrating 
Grandparents’ Day. This is a special day 
for grandparents and/or God-parents to 
come to Emmaus to visit their 
grandchild/God-childs’ classroom. We 
know the integral role they play in their 
grandchildren’s Christian education and 
we’d like to thank them for their support. 
The day will begin with all school chapel 
at 8:30 AM in the church. After chapel, 
refreshments will be provided. Each 
classroom will have some different 
activities or discussions to include and 
welcome our grandparents.  Please 
invite your child’s 
grandparents/Godparents. 

 
Bathroom Cleaning – We are still in 
need of help cleaning the student and 
staff bathrooms on Mondays and 
Tuesdays.  The cleaning takes 
approximately 1 ½ - 2 hours and can be 
done once school is dismissed. 
Cleaners will receive a $20 credit on 
their TADS account for each day they 
clean. If you are interested, please 
speak with Mrs. Conklin or Mr. Plocher. 

 
Football and Volleyball – Both teams 
have away games this week.  There 
may be changes due to the expected 
heat this week.  For those of you with 
students playing, please make sure to 
watch your emails for updates. 
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Ladies’ Bunco Night – The ladies of 
Emmaus Church invite the ladies of 
Emmaus School to a Bunco Night on 
Friday, October 8th, at 6:30 pm.  Bunco 
is a fun dice game that makes it easy to 
intermingle and get to know new people.  
No previous playing experience needed. 
 

Appetizers, finger foods, drinks and 
prizes will be provided. 
Please RSVP to 
office@emmauslutheran.com or sign up 
when you pick up your child at the end 
of the day.  Come join us for a night full 
of fun! 
 
 

If you have a Bunco set or a card table 
we could borrow for the evening, please 
talk to one of the teachers or Mrs. 
Conklin. 
  
Thank you – To everyone who has 
taken apples off of our Wish Tree and 
purchased items.  It is very appreciated 
and helps Emmaus get things that are 
not in our budget.   
 
Chapel - Our Chapel service will be 
held on Fridays at 8:30 am.  Mission 
envelopes are sent home every 
Thursday for chapel on Friday.  Please 
help teach your child that it’s not the 
amount that you give in chapel that is 
most important; it’s a way for them to 
say thanks to God for all the things He 
has given us.   
 

Our first mission project will be 
announced soon.  Our offerings so far 
are $234.57.  
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Upcoming Events  
 

• Tue, 9/14 Hot 
Lunch – Chicken 
Poppers 

• Wed, 9/15 School 
Picture Day 

• Wed, 9/15 Hot 
Lunch – Cheese 
Crisp 

• Thu, 9/16 Hot 
Lunch – Turkey 

• Fri, 9/17 8:30 am   
Chapel & Mission 
Collection 

•  Fri, 9/17 Hot Lunch 
Teriyaki Chicken   

• Sun, 9/19 Worship 
8:00 & 10:30 am  

• Mon, 9/20 Hot 
Lunch - Chicken 

Nuggets 

• Tue, 9/21 Hot 
Lunch – Chicken 
Drumstick 

• Wed, 9/22 Hot 
Lunch – Deep Dish 
Pizza 

• Thu, 9/23 Hot 
Lunch – Mac & 
Cheese 

• Fri, 9/24 8:30 am   
Chapel & Mission 
Collection 

• Fri, 9/24 8:30 am 
Grandparents’ Day 

• Fri, 9/24 Hot Lunch 
Corn Dog 

 

 

Like us on 

Facebook 

Follow us on 

Instagram 
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Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 760-215-2783 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 760-224-3212 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167  

Miss Kramer: 760-215-2629 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Pastor Else: 602-579-8804 
 

Board of Education    
 

 

David Conklin (Chairman) 
davidaconklin@yahoo.com    
602-717-7815  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639   

Eric Coda   eric.coda@yahoo.com                     
602-301-5761 

Tom Gray     tomgray1011@gmail.com              
602-694-6681 

Paul Dameron Taz_manian@msn.com  
602-206-4215 

 

Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 
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